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To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors /
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

Relative to Division Advisory No. 193, s. 2024, this Office informs all concerned
regarding the Change in Schedule of the Teachers Congress, which was
originally set on July 26, 2024, at Bataan People’s Center.

Due to uncontrollable weather conditions and flooding in many areas in the
province of Bataan, the said congress is rescheduled on September 6, 2024.

Further, all other provisions of the cited Advisory shall remain in effect, and the
abovementioned event will be conducted along with the 12t Teachers’ Assembly
and National Teachers’ Month as a double event on the said date.

Attached is a copy of the letter of Aurea P. Galaboc, Bataan Public School
Teachers and Employees Association (BPSTEA) President, for further details and
inquiries.

CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s.
2013, this Division Advisory is issued not for
endorsement per D.O. 28, 5. 2001 only for
the information of DapEd Officials, personnel
as well as the concerned public.
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BATAAN PUBLIC SCHOOL TEACHERS and EMPLOYEES

ASSOCIATION, INC.
Capitol Compound, Tenejero, Balanga City, Bataan 2100

Telephone No. (047) 791-2861 SEC Reg. No. A199707173
email: bpsteabataan@gmail.com FB Page: www.facebook.com/BPSTEA

July 24, 2024

CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD., CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent of Bataan
Kabukiran, Abucay, Bataan

Ma’am,
Greetings of peace and Mabuhay!

This is to inform you about an important update regarding the Teachers’ Congress, which was
originally scheduled to be held on July 26, 2024. Due to uncontrollable weather conditions and
widespread flooding affecting many areas and schools, we have decided to postpone the event.

The new date for the Teachers’ Congress is September 6, 2024. On this day, we will be hosting a
double event, combining the 12th Teachers’ Assembly and National Teachers’ Month.

The safety and health of our members are more important, and the current situation necessitates
this postponement. Therefore, I kindly request your assistance in disseminating this information
to ensure that all members of the Bataan Public School Teachers and Employees Association
(BPSTEA) are duly informed about the change in schedule.

Your support in this matter will be greatly appreciated, as it will help ensure that all concerned
individuals are aware of the postponement and can make necessary arrangements accordingly.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Respectfully yours,

President!BPSTEA



